
  

 

August 8, 2022 
 
David Felderhof 
Zephyr Gold USA Ltd 
1959 Upper Water St. Suite 1300 
Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3N2,   
Canada 
 
RE:      Dawson Gold Project - File No. P-2020-002 
 Surety Release Request Application (SL-1) 
 Full/Final Release Request 
 
Dear David Felderhof: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Mineral Prospecting Acreage Release 
Request application for the Dawson Gold Project, which is located in Fremont County.  Preliminary review 
of the information received determined that the following additional information must be received before the 
Division can consider your application complete and technical review can begin. 
 
Pursuant to Rule 4.16.2, the request is missing: 

(c) a narrative describing site grading, topsoil replacement, successful revegetation and other 
stabilization activities, and 

(d) suitable photographs of the reclaimed area, 
(e) a map of sufficient detail to determine the location of the prospecting activity. 

 
Your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of August 8, 2022.  Please submit your responses 
to the above listed item(s) no later than September 7, 2022. 
 
This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your application.  
The Division will review your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements of the 
Act after submittal of all required items. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8169, or by email at 
tim.cazier@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec:  Angela Bellantoni, Ph.D. 
P-GR-01 
 


